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Newsletter 

Attendance 
If your child is not able to come to school, please telephone the school office on 01772 729337. The 
members of staff will ask you for a reason for the absence. Please be specific and give details instead 
of just saying your child is sick. This will enable our staff to advise you further about when your child 
can return to school. 
 
Please can all routine doctors, dentist and optician appointments be made out of school hours. 
Children should not be missing school. Appointments can be made after school, on the weekends 
and in the school holidays. You will need an appointment card if you state your child has an 
appointment and need to take them out of school. 
 
Finally, just a reminder that school starts at 8:50am. Gates open at 8:30am and doors open at 
8:40am. Gates are locked at 8:50am as all children should be in class by this time, ready to learn. 
 
Key Stage 1 
We would like to invite Key Stage 1 parents to come into school and share a book with your child in 
their learning environment. Please keep checking classDojo for the dates for your child, and come to 
school at 2:40pm on that day. The first 3 dates are;- 
Wednesday 18th January – Hazel Class 
Thursday 26th January – Rowan Class 
Wednesday 1st February – Willow Class 
More dates to follow…. 
 
NSPCC Number Day 

Friday 3rd February is NSPCC Number Day, when we will be encouraging children to practice 
their times tables. On this day, we will also be encouraging children to come to school 
dressed as digits. This could be as simple as wearing a t-shirt with numbers on it or could be 
more elaborate. Children could get creative and design a unique t-shirt, hat or even become 
a human-sized calculator or dice. 
There are some examples below to help with ideas! 
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Clubs 
Some of the clubs for this term have now started. The finishing times for the clubs are:- 
Gymnastics Club – Tuesdays – pick up at 4:15pm from the Sports Hall 
Choir – Tuesdays – pick up at 4:10pm from school 
Key Stage 1 Multisports – Thursdays – pick up at 4:15pm from the Sports Hall 
Science – Fridays – pick up at 4pm from school. 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Thank you to everybody who supported the Poppy Appeal by buying poppies and merchandise. As a 
school, we raised £363. 


